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Sent: 11 October 2018 15:32 
To: SANTE CONSULT-E3 
Cc: 222@bmel.bund.de; Ref. 403; Abt. 4 
Subject: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis 
techniques 
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Dear , 
 
with regard to your request for information on potential applications for 
organisms modified using new  
mutagenesis techniques or field trials with such organisms I would like 
to inform you that no such  
applications have been received by the German CA. Also, no field trials 
with organisms modified by new  
mutagenesis techniques have taken place in Germany. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 

 
 

BVL - Bundesamt für Verbraucherschutz und Lebensmittelsicherheit   
[ ;  
BVL - Federal Office of Consumer Protection and Food Safety] 
Besucher/Visitors: Mittelstraße 51-54 
Post/Postal address: Mauerstrasse 39-41 
D-10117 Berlin 
Germany 
Tel. +49-(0)  
Mob. +49-(0)  
Fax: +49-(0)  

@BVL.BUND.DE 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Ursprüngliche Nachricht----- 
Von: sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu [mailto:sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu]  
Gesendet: Mittwoch, 3. Oktober 2018 15:57 
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Cc: @ec.europa.eu 
Betreff: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques 
 
  
 
Dear Member States Competent Authorities for Regulation (EC) 1829/2003, 
 
  
 
  
 
Following our request to Member States at the PAFF meeting of 11/09/2018 
to provide information and  
data on new mutagenesis techniques, we have received feedback from four 
Competent Authorities so  
far.  
 



We would like to thank these Member States for their valuable 
contribution and kindly remind the other  
Authorities to send their feedback by 11 October, in order to allow an 
informed discussion at the next  
PAFF and Regulatory Committee 2001/18/EC meetings. To this end, we also 
invite you to consult the  
relevant national authorities for Directive 2001/18/EC and Directive 
2009/41/EC. 
 
We intend to share Member States’ contribution through CIRCA BC. 
 
  
 
  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
  
 
  
 
Best regards, 
 
  
 
  
 

 
 

"   
 
DG SANTE/E/3 
 
Health & Food Safety 
 
 
 
European Commission 
rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
Email: ec.europa.eu 
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